
 

Drop-Off and Pick-Up Procedures 

 

Carver Center is located within a high-traffic, congested area in Towson. We at Carver Center 
believe it’s our responsibility to maintain a safe, cooperative, and respectful drop-off and pick-up 
environment. 

 

1. The York Road Entrance is ONLY for school buses and students with parking permits to 
park in the Student Parking Lot.  

2. The Kenilworth Drive Entrance is for ALL drop-offs and pick-ups. 

 

When entering the Kenilworth Drive Entrance for drop-off and pick-up please keep the 
following in mind: 

• There is only one lane for drop-off/pick-up. 
• Enter and exit the Carver Center driveway in the designated single lane closest to the 

sidewalk. 
• The drop-off zone is from the area closest to the flag poles (look for the Pick Up/Drop 

Off Begins Here sign) to the Gym entrance (look for the Pick Up/Drop Off Ends Here 
sign) 

• Keep your student in the vehicle until you have pulled up along the curb as far as 
possible, within the drop-off zone. 

• Move along with the line or park in a parking space.  
• All drop-off and pick-up occurs within the drop-off zone. 
• At no time are students to enter or exit a vehicle in the middle traffic lane, in the parking 

lanes, or within the entrance of the campus from Kenilworth Avenue.  
• At all times follow the instructions of the Carver Center Traffic Monitors. 
• Students may enter the building at the Gym Entrance, Main Entrance, or the Dining Hall 

Entrance. 

 

Everyone has the same very important need to drop-off/pick-up their student(s). Please help us 
support all Carver Center families and ensure the safety of all Carver Center students during 
drop-off/pick-up by following these guidelines. 

 


